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The pacific highway between tintinbar and ewingsdale must stay here it is. Double b trucks
must be moved to an inland route. Any move of the highway to the east will bring'massive |
disruption to many lives.The magic that many thousands of tourists come to experience on
the far north coast will be seriously compromised,as will the quality of life of thousands of
residents. We urge you to maintain the present highway position!!



